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Beyond the
Shadowlands
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Walter Hooper)
Veritas Press
An American
coming-of-age
tale during a
period when the
entire country was
losing its
innocence to the
second world war
Set at a boys'
boarding school in
New England
during the early
years of World
War II, A Separate
Peace is a
harrowing and
luminous parable
of the dark side of
adolescence. Gene
is a lonely,
introverted
intellectual.
Phineas is a
handsome,
taunting, daredevil
athlete. What

happens between
the two friends one
summer, like the
war itself, banishes
the innocence of
these boys and
their world.
Painters of Faith
Anchor
The book begins
by introducing the
reader to a
fantastic possibility
- that humanity
may be on the
verge of a major
shift in
consciousness
rooted in a new
understanding of
how our DNA
operates - namely
that it is
programmed
directly by the
way we think and
feel. This is a
highly ambitious

and sophisticated
system for shaping
one's destiny.
Based around 64
archetypes, it
resembles the I
Ching in its vast
scope and
profound
importance, and in
the resonant
character of its
symbolism. The
author shows how
there are two ways
to approach the
Gene Keys - the
analogue (holistic)
way and the digital
(detailed) way. It is
the combining of
both analogue and
digital that results
in contemplation -
the primary
pathway into the
Gene Keys. Since
our beliefs shape
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our genes, when we
change our beliefs,
we change the
chemistry of our
body. The Gene
Keys are an inner
language whose
central purpose is
to transform our
core beliefs about
ourselves, thus
raising our lives
onto a new level of
awareness. The
book works
alongside state-of-
the-art online
profiling software.
This software will
provide
instantaneous free
profiles known as
'Hologenetic
Profiles', which
uses astrological
data (time, date
and place of birth)
to generate a

unique sequence of
Gene Keys that
relate to many
aspects of your life,
including the
underlying genetic
patterns governing
your relationships,
your finances, your
health and your
life purpose. As the
reader
contemplates the
64 Gene Keys over
time and applies
their insights in his
or her own life, so
one's belief system
will begin to
change and our
DNA will actually
start to transform
the way we think
and feel.
Reformation
Spirituality
Lulu.com
From the New York

Times–bestselling
author of Science in
the Soul. “If any
recent writing about
science is poetic, it is
this” (The Wall
Street Journal). Did
Sir Isaac Newton
“unweave the
rainbow” by
reducing it to its
prismatic colors, as
John Keats
contended? Did he,
in other words,
diminish beauty? Far
from it, says
acclaimed scientist
Richard Dawkins;
Newton’s
unweaving is the key
too much of modern
astronomy and to the
breathtaking poetry
of modern
cosmology.
Mysteries don’t
lose their poetry
because they are
solved: the solution
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often is more
beautiful than the
puzzle, uncovering
deeper mysteries.
With the wit, insight,
and spellbinding
prose that have made
him a bestselling
author, Dawkins
takes up the most
important and
compelling topics in
modern science,
from astronomy and
genetics to language
and virtual reality,
combining them in a
landmark statement
of the human
appetite for wonder.
This is the book
Dawkins was meant
to write: A brilliant
assessment of what
science is (and
isn’t), a tribute to
science not because it
is useful but because
it is uplifting. “A
love letter to science,

an attempt to counter
the perception that
science is cold and
devoid of aesthetic
sensibility . . . Rich
with metaphor,
passionate
arguments, wry
humor, colorful
examples, and
unexpected
connections,
Dawkins’ prose can
be mesmerizing.”
—San Francisco
Chronicle
“Brilliance and
wit.” —The New
Yorker

The First Book
of Moses,
Called Genesis
Baker Publishing
Group
Those who know
Lewis's work will
enjoy
Martindale's
thorough

examination of
the powerful
images of
Heaven and Hell
found in Lewis's
fiction, and all
readers can
appreciate
Martindale's
scholarly yet
accessible tone.
Read this book,
and you will see
afresh the
wonder of what
lies beyond the
Shadowlands.
Macmillan
#1 NEW
YORK TIMES,
WALL
STREET
JOURNAL,
AND BOSTON
GLOBE
BESTSELLER
• One of the
most acclaimed
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books of our
time: an
unforgettable
memoir about a
young woman
who, kept out
of school,
leaves her
survivalist
family and goes
on to earn a
PhD from
Cambridge
University
“Extraordinary
. . . an act of
courage and sel
f-invention.”—T
he New York
Times NAMED
ONE OF THE
TEN BEST
BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY
THE NEW
YORK TIMES
BOOK REVIEW
• ONE OF

PRESIDENT
BARACK
OBAMA’S
FAVORITE
BOOKS OF
THE YEAR •
BILL GATES’S
HOLIDAY
READING LIST
• FINALIST:
National Book
Critics Circle’s
Award In
Autobiography
and John
Leonard Prize
For Best First
Book •
PEN/Jean Stein
Book Award •
Los Angeles
Times Book
Prize Born to
survivalists in
the mountains
of Idaho, Tara
Westover was
seventeen the

first time she
set foot in a
classroom. Her
family was so
isolated from
mainstream
society that
there was no
one to ensure
the children
received an
education, and
no one to
intervene when
one of Tara’s
older brothers
became violent.
When another
brother got
himself into
college, Tara
decided to try a
new kind of
life. Her quest
for knowledge
transformed
her, taking her
over oceans
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and across
continents, to
Harvard and to
Cambridge
University.
Only then
would she
wonder if she’d
traveled too
far, if there
was still a way
home.
“Beautiful and
propulsive . . .
Despite the
singularity of
[Westover’s]
childhood, the
questions her
book poses are
universal: How
much of
ourselves
should we give
to those we
love? And how
much must we
betray them to

grow
up?”—Vogue
NAMED ONE
OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY
The
Washington
Post • O: The
Oprah
Magazine •
Time • NPR •
Good Morning
America • San
Francisco
Chronicle •
The Guardian
• The
Economist •
Financial Times
• Newsday •
New York Post
• theSkimm •
Refinery29 •
Bloomberg •
Self • Real
Simple • Town
& Country •

Bustle • Paste
• Publishers
Weekly •
Library Journal
•
LibraryReads
• Book Riot •
Pamela Paul,
KQED • New
York Public
Library
Called to
Womanhood
Tor Books
World-
renowned
economist
Klaus Schwab,
Founder and
Executive
Chairman of
the World
Economic
Forum,
explains that
we have an
opportunity to
shape the
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fourth industrial
revolution,
which will
fundamentally
alter how we
live and work.
Schwab argues
that this
revolution is
different in
scale, scope
and complexity
from any that
have come
before.
Characterized
by a range of
new
technologies
that are fusing
the physical,
digital and
biological
worlds, the
developments
are affecting all
disciplines,
economies,

industries and
governments,
and even
challenging
ideas about
what it means
to be human.
Artificial
intelligence is
already all
around us, from
supercomputer
s, drones and
virtual
assistants to
3D printing,
DNA
sequencing,
smart
thermostats,
wearable
sensors and
microchips
smaller than a
grain of sand.
But this is just
the beginning:
nanomaterials

200 times
stronger than
steel and a
million times
thinner than a
strand of hair
and the first
transplant of a
3D printed liver
are already in
development.
Imagine “smart
factories” in
which global
systems of
manufacturing
are coordinated
virtually, or
implantable
mobile phones
made of
biosynthetic
materials. The
fourth
industrial
revolution,
says Schwab,
is more
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significant, and
its
ramifications
more profound,
than in any
prior period of
human history.
He outlines the
key
technologies
driving this
revolution and
discusses the
major impacts
expected on
government,
business, civil
society and
individuals.
Schwab also
offers bold
ideas on how to
harness these
changes and
shape a better
future—one in
which
technology

empowers
people rather
than replaces
them; progress
serves society
rather than
disrupts it; and
in which
innovators
respect moral
and ethical
boundaries
rather than
cross them. We
all have the
opportunity to
contribute to
developing new
frameworks
that advance
progress.
The Land Across
Simon and
Schuster
George Herbert,
in his poetic skill
and the depth of
the spiritual
experiences he

explores, may be
the greatest of all
religious poets.
This is a study of
the specific
religious
experiences and
beliefs that
Herbert writes
about, both in his
poetry and in his
prose. As such, it
also examines the
spiritual
landscape of seve
nteenth-century
England, a period,
for all of its
controversies,
still dominated by
the understanding
of God and the
human condition
articulated by
Martin Luther and
systematized by
John Calvin.
Reformation
spirituality, which
was different both
from medieval
Catholicism and
late
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Protestantism, is
itself little
understood by
literary historians,
who have tended
to look to
medieval or Count
er-Reformation
ideas and
practices or to a
simplistic
distinction
between
"Anglicans" and
"Puritans" as
ways of
understanding the
religion of the
time. This study
presents
Reformation
spirituality pheno
menologically,
from the inside.
Just as
Reformation
spirituality
reflects Herbert's
poetry, Herbert's
poetry illuminates
Reformation
spirituality,
showing the

experiential and
mystical
dimensions of an
important
religious tradition.
You Can Go
Home Again
Crossway
Modern
neuroscience
research is
inherently
multidisciplinary,
with a wide
variety of cutting
edge new
techniques to
explore multiple
levels of
investigation.
This Third
Edition of Guide
to Research
Techniques in
Neuroscience
provides a
comprehensive
overview of
classical and
cutting edge
methods including
their utility,
limitations, and

how data are
presented in the
literature. This
book can be used
as an introduction
to neuroscience
techniques for
anyone new to the
field or as a
reference for any
neuroscientist
while reading
papers or
attending talks. •
Nearly 200
updated full-color
illustrations to
clearly convey the
theory and
practice of
neuroscience
methods •
Expands on
techniques from
previous editions
and covers many
new techniques
including in vivo
calcium imaging,
fiber photometry,
RNA-Seq, brain
spheroids,
CRISPR-Cas9
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genome editing,
and more •
Clear,
straightforward
explanations of
each technique for
anyone new to the
field • A broad
scope of methods,
from noninvasive
brain imaging in
human subjects,
to
electrophysiology
in animal models,
to recombinant
DNA technology
in test tubes, to
transfection of
neurons in cell
culture •
Detailed
recommendations
on where to find
protocols and
other resources
for specific
techniques •
“Walk-through
boxes that guide
readers through
experiments step-
by-step

Modern
Fascism
Christian Books
Publishing
House
With fascist
ideology
making a
comeback
today, the
author
proposes
conservative
Christian
responses as
the best
antidote for
overcoming
them.
Econospinning
McGraw-Hill H
umanities/Soci
al Sciences/La
nguages
It starts with a
confession
from a priest.
His past has

reached further
back than what
many would
consider
possible.
Before he was
a priest, he was
the pirate
Captain
Cristofo, and
before he was
a pirate, he was
just Chris, a
boy living in a
monastery in
Cuba the day
after tomorrow.
One day Chris
realizes that he
is not meant for
the monastery
he has grown
up in, and
leaves. On the
streets of
Havana
everything
looks strange
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and out-of-date,
but Chris is too
busy trying to
find his next
meal and a safe
place to sleep
to contemplate
the city's odd
lack of modern
conveniences.
He finds that
this world is a
much harder
one than the
one he
remembers; it's
a place where
people steal,
lie, and cheat.
Where slaves
are sold at
auction, and the
Spanish,
French, and
English are all
battling for
supremacy.
When Chris is

offered the
opportunity to
work on a ship
in exchange for
food and a
small bit of
money, he
takes it, and
thus begins his
life as a pirate.
People die,
treasures are
found, women
are taken
captive, and
crews rebel.
Gene Wolfe is a
masterful
storyteller, and
in Pirate
Freedom, he
uses his
customary
vision to invite
us into the
captivating
world of
pirates, their

lives, and their
adventures.
Endangered
Species
Crossway
An assessment
of cancer
addresses both
the courageous
battles against
the disease and
the
misperceptions
and hubris that
have
compromised
modern
understandings,
providing
coverage of
such topics as
ancient-world
surgeries and
the development
of present-day
treatments.
Reprint. Best-
selling winner of
the Pulitzer
Prize. Includes
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reading-group
guide.
Unweaving the
Rainbow John
Wiley & Sons
Incorporated
The #1 NEW
YORK TIMES
Bestseller The
basis for the
PBS Ken Burns
Documentary
The Gene: An
Intimate History
Now includes an
excerpt from
Siddhartha
Mukherjee’s
new book Song
of the Cell!
From the
Pulitzer
Prize–winning
author of The
Emperor of All
Maladies—a
fascinating
history of the
gene and “a
magisterial

account of how
human minds
have laboriously,
ingeniously
picked apart
what makes us
tick” (Elle). “Sid
Mukherjee has
the uncanny
ability to bring
together
science, history,
and the future in
a way that is
understandable
and riveting,
guiding us
through both
time and the
mystery of life
itself.” —Ken
Burns “Dr.
Siddhartha
Mukherjee
dazzled readers
with his Pulitzer
Prize-winning
The Emperor of
All Maladies in
2010. That

achievement was
evidently just a
warm-up for his
virtuoso
performance in
The Gene: An
Intimate History,
in which he
braids science,
history, and
memoir into an
epic with all the
range and
biblical thunder
of Paradise
Lost” (The New
York Times). In
this biography
Mukherjee
brings to life the
quest to
understand
human heredity
and its
surprising
influence on our
lives,
personalities,
identities, fates,
and choices.
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“Mukherjee
expresses
abstract
intellectual ideas
through
emotional
stories…[and]
swaddles his
medical rigor
with rhapsodic
tenderness,
surprising
vulnerability,
and occasional
flashes of pure
poetry” (The
Washington
Post).
Throughout, the
story of
Mukherjee’s
own family—with
its tragic and
bewildering
history of mental
illness—reminds
us of the
questions that
hang over our
ability to

translate the
science of
genetics from
the laboratory to
the real world.
In riveting and
dramatic prose,
he describes the
centuries of
research and ex
perimentation—fr
om Aristotle and
Pythagoras to
Mendel and
Darwin, from
Boveri and
Morgan to Crick,
Watson and
Franklin, all the
way through the
revolutionary
twenty-first
century
innovators who
mapped the
human genome.
“A fascinating
and often
sobering history
of how humans

came to
understand the
roles of genes in
making us who
we are—and what
our manipulation
of those genes
might mean for
our future”
(Milwaukee Jour
nal-Sentinel),
The Gene is the
revelatory and
magisterial
history of a
scientific idea
coming to life,
the most crucial
science of our
time, intimately
explained by a
master. “The
Gene is a book
we all should
read” (USA
TODAY).

The Emperor
of All Maladies
Watkins Media
Limited
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Reading
Between the
LinesCrossway
Guide to
Research
Techniques in
Neuroscience
Academic Press
Provides
Christians with
a guide to the
contemporary
landscape of the
Postmodern era,
and tells how to
embrace the
opportunities
and avoid the
traps of the age.
Part of the
Turning Point
series.
Understanding
Genetics
Crossway
Readers are
offered simple
rules to live by
when practicing
the art of

gleaning the
truth in
economic news
in a guide that
attempts to see
through the veil
of economic
misinformation
provided in the
media and offers
facts in its place.
The Gene
Random House
In this “brave
and
heartbreaking
novel that digs
its claws into
you and doesn’t
let go, long after
you’ve finished
it” (Anna Todd,
New York
Times
bestselling
author) from the
#1 New York
Times
bestselling
author of All

Your Perfects, a
workaholic with
a too-good-to-be-
true romance
can’t stop
thinking about
her first love.
Lily hasn’t
always had it
easy, but that’s
never stopped
her from
working hard for
the life she
wants. She’s
come a long way
from the small
town where she
grew up—she
graduated from
college, moved
to Boston, and
started her own
business. And
when she feels a
spark with a
gorgeous
neurosurgeon
named Ryle
Kincaid,
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everything in
Lily’s life seems
too good to be
true. Ryle is
assertive,
stubborn, maybe
even a little
arrogant. He’s
also sensitive,
brilliant, and has
a total soft spot
for Lily. And the
way he looks in
scrubs certainly
doesn’t hurt.
Lily can’t get
him out of her
head. But Ryle’s
complete
aversion to
relationships is
disturbing. Even
as Lily finds
herself
becoming the
exception to his
“no dating” rule,
she can’t help
but wonder what
made him that

way in the first
place. As
questions about
her new
relationship
overwhelm her,
so do thoughts
of Atlas
Corrigan—her
first love and a
link to the past
she left behind.
He was her
kindred spirit,
her protector.
When Atlas
suddenly
reappears,
everything Lily
has built with
Ryle is
threatened. An
honest,
evocative, and
tender novel, It
Ends with Us is
“a glorious and
touching read, a
forever keeper.
The kind of book

that gets handed
down” (USA
TODAY).
Reading
Between The
Lines: Toward
an
Understanding
of Current
Social Problems
Crown
#1 NEW YORK
TIMES
BESTSELLER
• “The story of
modern
medicine and
bioethics—and,
indeed, race
relations—is
refracted
beautifully, and 
movingly.”—Ente
rtainment
Weekly NOW A
MAJOR
MOTION
PICTURE FROM
HBO�
STARRING
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OPRAH
WINFREY AND
ROSE BYRNE •
ONE OF THE
“MOST
INFLUENTIAL”
(CNN),
“DEFINING”
(LITHUB), AND
“BEST” (THE
PHILADELPHIA
INQUIRER)
BOOKS OF THE
DECADE • ONE
OF ESSENCE’S
50 MOST
IMPACTFUL
BLACK BOOKS
OF THE PAST
50 YEARS •
WINNER OF
THE CHICAGO
TRIBUNE
HEARTLAND
PRIZE FOR
NONFICTION
NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY The

New York Times
Book Review •
Entertainment
Weekly • O:
The Oprah
Magazine •
NPR • Financial
Times • New
York •
Independent
(U.K.) • Times
(U.K.) •
Publishers
Weekly •
Library Journal
• Kirkus
Reviews •
Booklist •
Globe and Mail
Her name was
Henrietta Lacks,
but scientists
know her as
HeLa. She was a
poor Southern
tobacco farmer
who worked the
same land as her
slave ancestors,
yet her

cells—taken
without her kno
wledge—became
one of the most
important tools
in medicine: The
first “immortal”
human cells
grown in culture,
which are still
alive today,
though she has
been dead for
more than sixty
years. HeLa
cells were vital
for developing
the polio
vaccine;
uncovered
secrets of
cancer, viruses,
and the atom
bomb’s effects;
helped lead to
important
advances like in
vitro
fertilization,
cloning, and
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gene mapping;
and have been
bought and sold
by the billions.
Yet Henrietta
Lacks remains
virtually
unknown, buried
in an unmarked
grave.
Henrietta’s
family did not
learn of her
“immortality”
until more than
twenty years
after her death,
when scientists
investigating
HeLa began
using her
husband and
children in
research without
informed
consent. And
though the cells
had launched a 
multimillion-
dollar industry

that sells human
biological
materials, her
family never
saw any of the
profits. As
Rebecca Skloot
so brilliantly
shows, the story
of the Lacks
family—past and
present—is
inextricably
connected to the
dark history of
experimentation
on African
Americans, the
birth of
bioethics, and
the legal battles
over whether we
control the stuff
we are made of.
Over the decade
it took to
uncover this
story, Rebecca
became
enmeshed in the

lives of the
Lacks
family—especiall
y Henrietta’s
daughter
Deborah.
Deborah was
consumed with
questions: Had
scientists cloned
her mother? Had
they killed her
to harvest her
cells? And if her
mother was so
important to
medicine, why
couldn’t her
children afford
health
insurance?
Intimate in
feeling,
astonishing in
scope, and
impossible to put
down, The
Immortal Life of
Henrietta Lacks
captures the
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beauty and
drama of
scientific
discovery, as
well as its
human
consequences.
Pirate Freedom
Tor Books
Drawing from a
wide selection
of current
research and
writings,
Reading
Between the
Lines brings
together
accessible
readings that
examine a broad
range of social
problems and
reflect different
conceptual
approaches. The
text provides a
conceptual
framework for
understanding

social problems
and enables an
integrated race,
class, and
gender analysis.
God at Work
Crossway
In his latest
graphic novel,
Dragon Hoops,
New York
Times
bestselling
author Gene
Luen Yang turns
the spotlight on
his life, his
family, and the
high school
where he
teaches. Gene
understands
stories—comic
book stories, in
particular. Big
action. Bigger
thrills. And the
hero always
wins. But Gene
doesn’t get

sports. As a kid,
his friends called
him “Stick” and
every basketball
game he played
ended in pain.
He lost interest
in basketball
long ago, but at
the high school
where he now
teaches, it's all
anyone can talk
about. The
men’s varsity
team, the
Dragons, is
having a
phenomenal
season that’s
been decades in
the making. Each
victory brings
them closer to
their ultimate
goal: the
California State
Championships.
Once Gene gets
to know these
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young all-stars,
he realizes that
their story is
just as thrilling
as anything he’s
seen on a comic
book page. He
knows he has to
follow this epic
to its end. What
he doesn’t know
yet is that this
season is not
only going to
change the
Dragons’s lives,
but his own life
as well.
The Immortal
Life of Henrietta
Lacks Simon &
Schuster
What transpires
is a lovely
picture of a
very American
life.
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